
 
 

Lantern Making Workshop 
 
27/04/2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Lismore Lantern Parade will be on 19th June at the Lismore Showgrounds this year. We have booked a Lantern 
Making workshop for next Wednesday, 5th May. Local artists associated with the Lismore Lantern Festival will be 
available to assist students make their lanterns.  
 
Costs are as follows: 
 

• Years 3-6 students will make a star lantern at a cost of $17.50 for materials and LED candle. 
• Kindy to Year 2 students will be assisted to make a pyramid lantern at a cost of $15 for materials and LED 

candle.  
 
Please forward your advice regarding whether or not your child will participate in the lantern making opportunity on 
Wednesday with Mrs Thomson’s group. Please send note and money prior to Wednesday. If money and permission 
note are not received by Tuesday 4th May your child will not participate in the workshop and will remain with their 
classroom teacher.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
Juanita Thomson 
Principal Rosebank Public School 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please check all appropriate boxes below to indicate your agreement/consent: 
 

  
I give consent for my child/ren______________________________________ (print child’s name) to participate in  
the Lantern Making Workshop on 5th May 2021. 

 

  

 
Please find enclosed $_____   to cover the cost of materials. 

 

  

 
I have paid $_____ online and my receipt is:  

 
Parent/Carer Name:___________________________________________________________________(Please print) 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature:  ____________________________________________Date:  _____________ 

Rosebank Public School 
340 Rosebank Road 
ROSEBANK NSW 2480 
Telephone: 61 2 6688 2126 
www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

http://www.rosebank-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

